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Thank you for this important inquiry The commercial kangaroo industry is barbaric, inhumane and 

unsustainable It is damaging to Australia’s international reputation and branding Our wildlife is 

under so many threats, habitat loss and fragmentation , bushfires and floods - there is no capacity 

for a commercial killing industry This industry must end . 


